
 

Daily Bulletin for October 4th, 2023 
• Attention Softball Girls: Please hand in your Softener Salt Sales to Brianna Marty by the end of the day today.  

• 10-12 graders interested in going with Mr. Tom Schott to visit and learn about area resource saving technologies including spots 

at the U of MN-Morris.  Please let Mr. Jerome know.  There will be a University of MN - Morris Student Intern presenting on this 
topic to all 10th-12th graders in the near future to help better understand. 

• Nat’l Hot Lunch Week is Monday, Oct. 9th, Wednesday, Oct. 11th & Thursday, Oct. 12th. Parents/Guests of students may call the 

office to sign up. PreK-1st gr. lunch @ 11:00, 2nd-6th gr. lunch @ 11:30 & H.S. lunch @ 12:00. Cost of meals is $5.10 per meal. 
Deadline to sign up is TODAY.  

• College Visit: Bemidji State-Friday, October 13th-sign up in the office.   

 
Reminders 

• There is a Gift Card Fundraiser to help the Howe family who tragically lost their home and all their belongings to a house fire on 

September 21st. Please consider giving what you can to help support the family. All proceeds will go directly to the family. If you 
have questions, please contact Kayla Morrill or Jamie Van Eps as Elementary Student Council Supervisors.  

• The Flu Shot Clinic will be at C-A on Friday, October 13th at 2:30-4:00 p.m. The public are welcome to come at 3:15 p.m.  

• Attention 7th-12th graders: Our Savior’s Church is having a Lock-In on Saturday, Oct. 14th. Check in at 8:30 p.m. and check out 

time is 6:00 a.m. Bring yourself, swimsuit, towel, pjs & something comfy to lay on. Sign up in the office, then scan the QR code and 
send the link to a parent to register.  

• Attention Juniors or Seniors: There is a new opportunity to earn up to 2 elective credits each year if you’re employed at a 

licensed assisted living facility and work a minimum of 350 hours in the year. SCMC’s Courage Cottage is an eligible employment 
site for this opportunity. Current employees are also eligible if the school they attend approves the program. If interested please 

come to the office for more information.   

• Attention Juniors or Seniors interested in a Peace Officer Program, Minnesota West Community and Technical College in 
Worthington is holding a Peace Officer Day on Thurs., November 2nd. Registration should be done in the next week or two. 

Please stop by and talk to Mrs. Marty. 

• Attention Juniors or Seniors who are interested in Automotive Service Technology, Powersports Technology and/or Diesel 
Equipment Technology programs, Minnesota State-Moorhead is hosting a showcase. If you are interested, talk to Mrs. Marty. 

• ATTENTION PARENTS: PLEASE CALL AKSAMIT BUS COMPANY AT 324-7391 WITH ANY CHANGES TO YOUR 

STUDENTS PICKUP OR DROPOFF BUS PLANS. 

• Students in Activities after school who need to be picked up by the Activity Van or Bus to be brought back to Chokio need to be 
out in front of the Morris High School at 5:30p.m. and out in front of the RFC no later than 5:35p.m. Your coaches know about this 

arrangement and you are permitted to leave practice early to catch your ride. Please be aware of the time needed to get dressed in 

order to make it to the van/bus in time. 
 

BAND/CHOIR SCHEDULE  
Band – Mon, Wed, Fri     Choir – Tues, Thurs 

 
EVENTS 

  DATE  TIME EVENT  PLACE/BUS   
10/4/23 8:30am 7th-12th Field Trip Bonanza 

10/5/23 4:45pm JHFB vs Montevideo Morris  

 6:00pm 9/10 FB vs Albany  Morris  
 6:00pm G-S&D vs Perham Morris  

 6:00pm VB Benson 4:50/M 
10/6/23 8:20am K-2nd Field Trip Bonanza  

 7:00pm Varsity FB East Grand Forks 2:10/M 1:25/CA 
10/7/23 TBD JV/Vars VB Alexandria HS  
 8:00am JHVB Lac Qui Parle 6:45/M    

               


